From: kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

To: nrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: FW: Centerpointe Apartments Phase 3
Date: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 12:02:32 PM

Attachments: image001.pna

From: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2022 3:01 PM

To: 'Gregory McMahon' <gmcmahon@mcmahon-larue.com>
Cc: kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: RE: Centerpointe Apartments Phase 3

Great and thank you for the email.
Kelley- please put in the project file. Thanks!

Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Route 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241

From: Gregory McMahon (gmcmahon@mcmahon-larue.com) <gmcmahon@mcmahon-larue.com>
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2022 9:41 AM

To: Shawna Bonshak <shonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: Fwd: Centerpointe Apartments Phase 3

FYI, Scott Goble has retired and Seth is the Transportation Supervisor.

Greg

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Clearman, Seth <ClearmanS@canandaiguaschools.org>
Date: Fri, Apr 29, 2022 at 9:28 AM

Subject: RE: Centerpointe Apartments Phase 3

To: Gregory McMahon <gmcmahon@mcmahon-larue.com>

Thank you for the information. Yes the location looks good.

Seth Clearman
Transportation Supervisor
5500 Airport Road
Canandaigua, NY 14424
(585) 396-3740



Canandaigua
City School District

Clurerissritiand for Fomvanfancns

From: Gregory McMahon <gmcmahon@mcmahon-larue.com>

Sent: Friday, April 29, 2022 8:53 AM

To: Clearman, Seth <ClearmanS@canandaiguaschools.org>; Shawna Bonshak
<shbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: Centerpointe Apartments Phase 3

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Canandaigua School District email system.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Seth,

As a condition of our approval for the captioned project, the Town Planning Board requested that we
review school bus pickup and drop off with the District. | have attached our Site Plan for this last
Phase of the Centerpointe Apartment Project. The proposed Community Building will be located at
the corner of Brickyard Road and the new Centerpoint Blvd. connection. It appears that this would
be a convenient location. Please contact me with any questions or comments.

Greg

Gregory W. McMahon, P.E.

President

l |

822 Holt Road

Webster, NY 14580

0 (585) 436-1080
www.mcmahon-larue.com

-Confidentiality Notice- This email message, including all attachments, is for the sole



use of the intended recipient (s) and contains confidential information. Unauthorized
use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use,
disclose, copy or disseminate this information. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender immediately by reply email and destroy all copies of the
original message, including attachments.

Gregory W. McMahon, P.E.

President
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